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LYNNE KEENAN, DIRECTOR

REIMBURSEMENT
 The reimbursement for January 2021 was $141,532.50

WEEKLY VIDEO
 I did a live video on Monday February 15, 2021 regarding information on times when 

the buses would deliver and what to expect in the bags for the week. I am expecting to 
do a live video at each school on Mondays. 

SUPPER PROGRAM
 I plan on getting the Supper Program up and going again by the end of March.  I am 

short staffed and will need to look into getting additional cooks. 

STAFF ISSUES
 I am having issues with certain cooks not coming in, or staying the full hours that they 

are scheduled to work. I do have some cooks that are here all the time and who always 
work their scheduled hours without hesitation.




